Longfellow Parent Association (LPA) Meeting

May 20, 2016      12noon – 1pm
Longfellow Library
Members Present:      Myriah Marsh (co-chair), Michelle Risho (co-chair), Stephanie McDowell (secretary)
Staff Present:      Principal McClellan

Guests:  SAC parent, Christine, and SAC Principal Gordon Grissom
· Co-chair position for next year is open.  
· This is the 1st week we’ve done Give Big.
· Next year, we’d like to fund a marquee.  Parents and teachers can also bring ideas for how to increase community, communication, and success for our Longfellow community.
· SAC Parent, Christine, is on the PAC.  She talked about how she got involved and got to know the school.  They do a fundraiser in the fall where they ask for money.  There is a tech fund and a general fund/teacher request fund.  They raised $40,000.  They ask right away in August.

· Principal Grisom talked about the grades being broken into 2 teams.  Each team has about 115 kids.  There are about 4 teachers per team.  Most of the teams have websites.  (They also have para professionals that help with the website.)  Some teams send an email every night.  Monthly newsletters go out to parents.  Monthly newsletters go out to parents.  Kids are given agendas at the beginning of each year to teach them accountability.  The counselors and teachers try to meet with the parents and hear what you have to say and what they are each seeing.  705 kids in SAC this year.  The teams do mis once in a shile for electives (tech, language, etc.)  5th graders will visit SAC.  They have a core group called an “advisory class” that meets for class a few times per week.
· Minutes by Stephanie McDowell, LPA Secretary.
